# Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 16th July 2021





**Brimrod Primary School Values** 

# Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.

### This Week's winners:

Good to be green: Year 5

Attendance: Year 4

Punctuality: Years 4 and 6

Sports Class of the Week: All classes

# This Week's Home Learning Superstars!!!!

Year 1 Radiyah Choudhury

Year 3 Alina Parvez Amwar

Year 4 Mahak Sajar

Year 5 Deacon Hines

Year 6 Haniya Ahmed



The first Residence of the		
	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	14	7
Reception	20	8
Year 1	16	2
Year 2		
Year 3	9	3
Year 4	4	1
Year 5	8	2
Year 6	8	1
	Attendance Stars	Punctuality Stars
	Year 4	Years 4 and 6

Attendance and Punctuality winners are the same as last week!!!

Punctuality is much better this week/ Keep it up!!



Yesterday, we held our school Sport's Day but in a different way.

Every class went out in their own bubbles during their own time slot and took part in arrange of different sporting activities.

We were sure to follow the Covid guidelines and make sure that we all stayed safe.

For once we were blessed with nice weather but the clouds came and went so it wasn't too hot!!

We all had a fantastic time but wished you were there!!

# We wished you were here!!!!











Our challenge this week is to think of the ways in which we can keep ourselves safe in the hot weather

What should we do?

What should we wear?

Challenge yourself!!



# **News and Notices**

# Friday 16th July 2021





### **End of Term**

Can I remind all parents that the end of term is on Tuesday 20th July 2021.



#### **End of Year Reports**

Thank you very much for the comment slips that have been returned so far regarding your child's report. Please could any further comment forms be sent in by Monday 19th July.



## **School Payments**

Please could all parents ensure that they have cleared any outstanding payments for school dinners and clubs by Monday 19th July 2021. Thank you



## Returning to School in September—Covid

A lot of parents have been asking about the arrangements for returning to school in the September.

All arrangements, once they have been finalised, will be emailed to you towards the end of the Summer break and will be put on the school website.



<u>Please ensure that school have your up to date email address and that you check your emails for</u> this information.





Well done to Year 3 and 4 who took part in the Rochdale Music Festival in recent weeks. It was held virtually and all children took part from school and had feedback from the adjudicators via zoom. These are some of the fantastic comments:

Year 3—" Really impressive performance from beginning to end during your 3 pieces"

"You filled the school hall with a great Brass Band sound!"

Year 4—"The trombone is not an easy instrument to play, however you all put in a well rehearsed, polished performance!"

"Each performer had a part to play in creating an impressive ensemble performance!"



## Goodbye to Year 6

We will be saying Goodbye to our Year 6's on <u>Tuesday</u> as they move on to their high schools and they will be celebrating tonight at school during their Oscar's Party. They have had a difficult final year at school due to Covid restrictions but they have been a credit to our school and we wish them all the very best as they move on to the next stage of their educational journey.

We return to school on Monday 6th September 2021



**Brimrod Primary School Values** 

Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.